
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
LETTER NO UFBU/2018/10                                              Date : 21.07.2018 
 

To 
 
Shri V G Kannan, 
Chief Executive 
Indian Banks’ Association 
Mumbai. 

 
Dear Sir, 
 

Negotiations on our Charter of Demands 
 
You are aware that in the meeting held on 5-5-2018, when the IBA made 

an offer of 2% hike, we had immediately rejected the same as it was 

extremely meager to form any basis for further negotiations.  In fact, this 

also led to the employees and officers expressing their deep resentment 

by observing protest strike on 30th  and 31st May, 2018. 
 

Be as it may, there is a need to take the negotiations forward with a view 

to explore the possibilities of arriving at mutually acceptable proposals at 

the earliest.  The Government has also been repeatedly advising the 

same. 
 

In view of the above, we urge upon you to fix an early date to 

recommence the negotiations. 

 

Thanking you 

 
 
 
Copy to   Mr. R K Takkar, Chairman, Negotiating Committee 
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